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From: Robert Trammell <rltrammell@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2010 8:39 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

The change you proposing will basicly remove the little guys from trading forex
my account is less than SK

This will drive us smaller trader to use overseas brokers

I have been approched by several already

If this comes to pass the regulations will again drive another industry overseas
ritrammell(@gmail.com




